
 

19 June 2017 

CEO in Beacon  

 

20 June 2017 

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
3:00pm in Beacon Country Club 

 

27 June 2017  

Recycling Collection 

 

 

 

12 June 2017 
 

CEO’S NEXT OPEN FORUM IN BEACON 

CEO, John Nuttall’s next visit to Beacon to meet with community 
members is scheduled for Monday June 19.  As with previous 
sessions they will be held at Beacon Central between 2.30 and 4pm.  
Appointments are not necessary, simply drop in and John will see 
people on a first come, first served basis.   This is an opportunity to 
ask questions, provide feedback, good or bad, or to generally 
discuss how you see the Shire performing.  
 

For community members based in other areas of the Shire, please 
remember that John is available in the Shire Office during business 
hours if you wish to drop in or make an appointment.  
 

COMMUNITY CONSULTATION —  AQUATIC CENTRE  

As you are aware the Mt Marshall Aquatic 

Centre was closed during the 2016/17 

season due to its deteriorating state.  The 

Shire has engaged ABV Leisure 

Consultancy Service to develop a needs 

assessment and feasibility study to assist 

the Shire in determining the future of the 

facility and aquatic needs of our community.  As part of the 

assessment, ABV will be running 2 community workshops in 

Bencubbin & Beacon.  Community members are encouraged to 

attend these workshops to voice their ideas, needs and wants in 

relation to the future of aquatic facilities within our Shire.   Dates will 

be advertised once these workshops are confirmed. 

 

ROAD CLOSURE - DISA CROSS COUNTRY EVENT 

Please be advised that Brown Street in the Bencubbin school zone 

will be closed between 10am to 1pm on Friday the 16th of June for 

the DISA Cross Country event.  We apologise for any inconvenience 

that this may cause but request you abide by road signs during this 

period.   
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PUBLIC NOTICE 

The following resolution will be presented to Council at the Shire of Mt Marshall’s July Ordinary 

Council Meeting: 

 

‘That Council commence proceedings to request the Minister to formally close the old section of the 

Bencubbin-Kellerberrin Road within the shaded area demonstrated below as requested by the 

Water Corporation’ 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If anyone has any objection to this resolution, the details of that objection should be forwarded in 
writing to Mr John Nuttall, Chief Executive Officer, PO Box 20, Bencubbin WA 6477 by 12 July 2017. 

 

JUNE ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL 
The June ordinary meeting of Council  will be held at 3pm on 
Tuesday the 20th.  The meeting will be held in the Beacon Country 
Club and the agenda will be available on Friday 16th.  All members 
of the community are welcome to attend and if you wish to 
participate in public question time it would be appreciated if you 
could  provide your question in writing either prior to or  during the 
meeting.   


